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December 

The children have been really busy making lots of Christmas crafts.  They have been painting and decorating wooden 

Christmas trees, making salt dough decorations to hang on the tree, and colouring in lots of Christmas pictures.  In our 

last week the children will be making mini houses to decorate using biscuits and sweets, making flower arrangements on 

the 19th and having lots of fun, games and dancing at our Christmas Party on the last day. 

 

 

Next terms activities. 

Monday- Baking 

Tuesday- Gaming and 

Construction Challenge 

Wednesday-Milkshake and 

smoothie making 

Thursday- Arts, craft, and 

gaming. 

Friday- Movie Night 

 

 

 
We would like to wish you all a Merry Christmas 

and a Happy 2024 and look forward to seeing you 

in the New Year! 

 

A few Reminders for Safeguarding  

 

The Playhouse Gate – Please close the gate behind you & don’t let anyone else in. We will let parents in via the buzzer 

to ensure we follow safeguarding procedures. Thank you.  

 

Attendance – If your child is booked into any session and they won’t attend, please make sure you let us know, please 

drop us an email. 


